“Growing together to let our light shine”
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Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 4th December 2017!
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This week’s school attendance:

	CLASSES- HIGHEST TO LOWEST ATTENDANCE
	ATTENDANCE FOR WC 27TH NOVEMBER TO 1ST DECEMBER

	YEAR 2
	99.7%

	YEAR 3
	98.2%

	YEAR 4
	97.3%

	YEAR 5
	97.3%

	YEAR 1
	97.0%

	YEAR 6
	95.8%

	RECEPTION
	93.8%

	WHOLE SCHOOL
	96.9%
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Diary Dates-


-Tuesday 5th December After School- Christmas Fayre


-Thursday 7th December AM- Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance


-Friday 8th December-‘The Nutcracker & the Mouse King’ theatre company performance in the hall


-Monday 11th December after school- Friends of St Clements Movie Night


-Thursday 14th December AM-Nursery and Reception Christmas Performance


-Thursday 14th December After School- Years 3,4,5 & 6 Christmas Carols at St Clements Church


-Friday 15th December PM- Nursery, Reception, Years 1&2 Christmas Parties


-Monday 18th December- NO DRAMA CLUB (will resume WC 8th January)


-Monday 18th December PM- Years 3,4,5 and 6 Christmas Parties


-Tuesday 19th December AM- End of Term Awards


-Wednesday 20th December 9.30am- Christmas Church Service at St Clements Church


-Wednesday 20th December- Christmas Dinner


-Wednesday 20th December 3.15pm End of Term





EPIC Winner- This week’s EPIC award goes to Jayce Pennill-Coombes in Year 1. Jayce is EPIC because he works hard, is making great progress, is polite and kind to adults and children. Well Done Jayce!





Behaviour Jumper Winners- Year 1-Alfie Sheridan, Year 2-Kihara Joao, Year 3-Tyrese Wright, Year 4-Amiaha Bailey, Year 5-Madison Fidler, Year 6-Desmond Ahiadzipe.





Top Table Winners-Nursery-Oliver Davies, Reception-Matthew Walker, Year 1-Ruby Wilson, Year 2-Marni Young, Year 3-Jethro Nowameh, Year 4-Maisy-Leigh Daulby, Year 5-Niamh Wilkinson, Year 6-Michael Ogbeide-John,  EYFS Buddy-Codi-Leigh Wilson.





Enabling Enterprise- Moon Base Challenge Day- The whole school really enjoyed the Enabling Enterprise Moon Base Challenge Day on Tuesday. Not only did the children enjoy using all of the junk modelling things that you sent in, but they worked on teamwork, communication, positivity, leading and problem solving to name but a few skills.


We hope you enjoyed finding out about the day if you came into school from 2.30pm?


We aim to build on the day by continuing to work on these skills and our next Enabling Enterprise event will be in February during our annual enterprise week.





Christmas Outfit Day- Friday 1st December- Today, we got into the Christmas spirit by wearing our Christmas Jumpers and outfits. Thanks for your donations to our Christmas Fair- it has really helped to boost the tombola.





Christmas Fair- Tuesday 5th December- It is that time of year again! Our fair starts from 3.30pm in the school hall where there will be hot food, drinks and cakes for sale. There will be a grand opening of the stalls at 4pm! This year we will have live music from our school choir during the event. We have lots of stalls this year including a tombola, a Christmas raffle, adopt a teddy and many more and of course we have the main attraction Santa!! We hope you can all come along and support the event!





Christmas Post Box-If children want to send cards to their friends and staff in school, our Christmas post box is now in place and deliveries will take place daily by our Year 6 posties!


Please make sure that the cards are clearly addressed with names and classes on the front. Class staff can provide you with a list of names for your child’s class on request, but these will be first names only.





Reminders:


-PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED CONTACT FORMS TO THE OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE SO WE HAVE UP TO DATE CONTACT DETAILS FOR YOU IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY RELATING TO YOUR CHILD/REN.





-CHILDREN IN YEARS 3,4,5&6 CAN BUY A HEALTHY SNACK FOR UP TO 30P. THEY CAN ALSO BRING A PIECE OF FRUIT OR A HEALTHY SNACK FROM HOME. CHILDREN ARE NOT ALLOWED TO EAT CRISPS AND CHOCOLATE AT MID MORNING BREAK.





-PARKING: PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE YELLOW ZIG ZAG LINES OUTSIDE SCHOOL.





Years 1 & 2 Christmas Performance- Thursday 7th December- Key Stage 1 children will be performing ‘Christmas with the Aliens’ in the school hall at 9.30am. Parent/Carers can come and watch but due to fire regulations it is limited to two tickets per family. If you require tickets please complete the slip on the letter and return to class teacher. Please can parent/carers/family members turn up on time. There were a number of late arrivers last year that disturbed the performers and audience.








